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4 March 2020 61 Broun Avenue, Morley WA 6062 
PO Box 467, Morley WA 6943

P: (08) 9272 0622 
F: (08) 9272 0665

Select Committee on Administration of Sports Grants 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2600

National Relay Service: 1800 555 660

www.bayswater.wa.govau

Dear Select Committee

SUPPLEMENTARY SUBMISSION - ADMINISTRATION AND AWARD OF FUNDING 
UNDER COMMUNITY SPORT INFRASTRUCTURE GRANT PROGRAM

I refer to our submission dated 19 February 2020 in relation to the administration and 
award of funding under the Community Sport Infrastructure Grant Program.

In addition to our comments already submitted, the City would also like to note that in 
addition to the endorsement of all sporting groups and users of the facility, strong support 
was received from Senator Dean Smith for the grant application for the resurfacing of 
Noranda Netball Courts. I am aware that Senator Smith wrote a letter of support to the 
Minister for Sport in relation to the City’s funding application for this essential project.

Should you wish to discussion this submission further, please feel free to contact myself 
or Jon Vines, Manager Project Services, on (08) 9272 0622.

Yours faithfully

ANDREW BRIEN
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER
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